STATE OF FLORIDA

Public Serbvice Commission

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE :  JUNE 25, 1999
TO CHAIRMAN JOE GARCIA Jlof (w
FROM:  DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICE (WATTS)

DIVISION OF COMMUNICATIONS (KENNEDY) KA.

RE :  DOCKETNO.990675-TI- INVESTIGATION OF GULF LONG DISTANCE, INC.
FOR INCORRECT BILLING OF INTRASTATE 0+ CALLS MADE FROM PAY
TELEPHONES AND INTRASTATE 0+ CALLS MADE IN A CALL
AGGREGATOR CONTEXT

JUNE 29, 1999, AGENDA CONFERENCE - ITEM 27 - REQUEST FOR DEFERRAL

On June 25, 1999, staff received a call from Mr. Kevin Grimes, Regulatory Administrator
for Gulf Telephone Company. Mr. Grimes requested that Docket No. 990675-TI be deferred to a
future agenda conference due to scheduling conflicts that makes it impossible for his personnel to
attend. In view of this request, staff supports the request for deferral.

cc:  Division of Legal Services
Division of Communications
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GULF LONG DISTANCE nc.

June 25, 1999

Re: Florida Publie Service Commission Docket #900675-T1

Would the Commission please defer Docket #990675-TI to the next available agenda conference.
Gulf Long Distance representatives would like to be in attendance for the discussion of this matter;
however, our schedule and internal company basiness makes it impossible to attend the scheduled agenda
- conference.

If you have any questions, please give me a call at (334) 952-5384.

L.

Kuvin Grimes
GULF TELEPHONE COMPANY
Regulatory Administrator
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